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The board of directors’ of Cantargia AB (publ) report in accordance with Chapter 14 Section 8 of the Swedish Companies Act

Except for the information announced by Cantargia through press releases, principally the interim reports for the first two quarters 2020, which were announced on 27 May 2020 and 20 August 2020, respectively, no events of material significance for Cantargia’s financial position have occurred since the annual report for the financial year 2019 was submitted. All information is available on Cantargia’s website www.cantargia.com under News & Media – Press Releases.


Lund, 18 September 2020

Cantargia AB (publ)
The board of directors
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